
All parents of students enrolled at Hiram Elementary School have been invited to this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday, January 23, 2020  
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

Back to School Night  
in your child’s classroom 

Session 1 ~ 6:00 p.m. – 6:25 p.m. 

Session 2 ~ 6:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
 

✓ Join your child’s teacher in the classroom to learn about 

your child’s most recent results of assessments and how 

to help your child at home.  

✓ Families of students in grades 3, 4, and 5 will learn about 

the Georgia Milestones Assessment given in April 2020. 

✓ Two sessions will be held for parents that have children 

in different grades.  
 

 

 

Hiram Elementary School, 200 Seaboard Ave., Hiram, GA  30141  

770-443-3392     Contact person:  Lynne Patterson, Title I Instructional Lead Teacher 
 

 

 

  


